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Remington United Methodist Church 

August 2024 

 

Dear Folks: 

Below is an awesome Faith and Spiritual Development op-

portunity! Join the Lay servant Academy this year. This is 

a wonderful way to explore how to serve and use your 

gifts. There are several options, and you can take the 

course in another District or Online if  the Northwest Dis-

trict times available don’t meet your schedule. To begin 

you will need to take the introduction to Lay Ministry as 

it is foundational to all other courses: The BASIC Course - 

is required for those seeking to become a Certified Lay 

Servant, a Certified Lay Speaker, or a Certified Lay Minis-

ter. However, this does NOT MEAN you are committing 

to preaching-although you may wish to do so. This is a 

great way to develop and hone leadership skills. Again, I 

encourage you to give this prayerful thought. 

Blessings, Pastor Roberta 
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August Birthdays 

7th Wayne Stitz   

8th Glenda Siela 

8th Marcus Rust 

20th Boots Longest 

20th Norma Alberts 

27th Brandi Froehling 

29th Dianne Braaksma   

August Anniversaries 

July Treasurer Report 

June Income: $4,441.00 

June Expenses: $11,882.52 

The difference for July: -$7,441.52 

Prepared by Ann Taulman, Treasurer 

3rd Keith & Jeanne Zarse 

5th Dallas & Luann Johnson 

10th George & Gloria Hawkes 

14th Jack & Ann Taulman 

14th Jim & Arielle Miller 
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From Finance- 

 

It’s hard to believe that we’re already over halfway into 2024 and looking into 

the fall months and beyond.  So, as we head into that direction- here’s a little 

“Did you know”- Every year, following year-end, statements are prepared by 

the  Finance Secretary and distributed to individuals showing their contribu-

tions to the Church for the past year in which no goods or services were re-

ceived in return. These statements break it down by date, amount and 

whether given by cash or check. Did you know that if you’d like to receive a 

statement, for any reason, prior to that- it can be done! All you have to do is 

ask- it’s that simple! If you’d like a statement of your financial giving at any 

point, please do not hesitate to reach out to Amy Wealing  

and she’ll be glad to get that for you! 

- Calling All Bakers - 

We will be having a bake sale in conjunction 

with our Rummage Sale on September 13th & 

14th.  We are looking for bakers among our 

congregation!  If you would like to donate bake 

goods to be sold please sign up back at the Oak 

table or let Sherry Collins know! 
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REMINGTON UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 
P.O. Box 36 
121 South Ohio Street 
Remington, IN  47977 
(219)  261-2273 
remingtonumcoffice@gmail.com 
www.remingtonumc.org 
Address Services Requested 

Mondays 

August 17 

 

August 21 

August 21 

August 21 

August 31 

August 31 

August 26- 

September 3 

Community Coffee 

Pastor at Missions and Justice 

Conference in Indianapolis 

Missions Meeting 

Finance Meeting 

Ad Board 

Worship Meeting 

Nominations Meeting 

Pastor out on study leave 

9 AM 

 

 

3:30 PM 

6:00 PM 

7:00 pm 

2:00 PM 

4:00 PM 


